
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

September 22, 2017 

 

Please be informed the Hartford Field Office of Homeland Security will be conducting 
drills at Avon High School on Monday, September 25, 2017.  Agents will be training on 
the tracks and fields of the high school from approximately 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m.   

This area will be closed off to staff, students and the community during the drills.   

Thank you for your understanding, 
Avon Public Schools 
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